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Boundary Commission for Northern Ireland,  
The Bungalow, Stormont House, Stormont Estate, Belfast, BT4 3SH 

Email: contact@boundarycommission.org.uk; Tel: 028 9052 7041 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Kim Ashton 
Chair 
Mid Ulster District Council  
Burn Road 
Cookstown 
BT80 8DT 
 

        
  

Dear Councillor Ashton 
 
 

2018 REVIEW OF PARLIAMENTARY CONSTITUENCIES 
 

 
Thank you for your letter of 5 March 2018 seeking clarification on the basis and 

information used to develop the Boundary Commission’s Revised Proposals. 

 

The rationale for the latest proposals is set out in the Commission’s Revised Proposals 

Report which was sent to Mid Ulster Council and which can also be viewed on the 

Boundary Commission’s website at https://www.boundarycommission.org.uk/2018-

review.  The website also includes all responses to the previous two consultation stages 

which the Commission considered and took into account in producing the Revised 

Proposals. 

 

Should you or the Council have specific questions or points of clarification please do not 

hesitate to contact me directly.  Please note that the consultation ends on 26 March 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Eamonn McConville 
Secretary to the Boundary Commission  
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